
Message from the Headteacher 

What a wonderful start to the week on Monday when 

the children all performed as part of our Harvest 

celebration. Thank you very much for all the lovely 

donations, they are now on their way to Wokingham 

Foodbank.  

The children had an enjoyable time at the disco. 

Thank you to the PTA for organising it. 

Stephanie Meikle 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

Further to the information in 
last weeks news, please be 
reminded that Monday 7th 

October is the last days for 
parent governor nominations. 

Adult Education courses—WBC 

The Adult Education team are running a number of courses over 
the next couple of months, they still have spaces on all of them. 
Please see the attachment to the email for details of the courses 
available. . All bookings can be made via their website 
www.webenrol.com/wokingham, where you will also find the 
eligibility criteria.   

If anyone has any questions they can contact the team by calling 
0118 9743797 or by emailing adulteducation@wokingham.gov.uk  

Census 

Thank you to all EYFS//KS1 parents for 
ordering school lunches on Thursday. 

We had a fantastic response with 
bookings. Some children were very 

adventurous and we were very proud 
of them  coming out of their comfort 

zone and trying new foods. 

PTA Disco 

the UV Glow Autumn Disco. We had so much 
fun. Some fantastic dancing  to be seen. 
Thank you to DJ Nik Nak for super tunes and 
as always, thank you to the parents and school 
staff that gave us a helping hand, without your 
support these events would not be possible. 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  278 
minutes (2hrs 58 mins) of 
lost learning due to late-
ness. 30 pupils were  late 

this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

KS2 Netball 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Dodgeball 

3—3.30  

Merlins 
Sharing 

Assembly 
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